
 

YOU’RE INVITED…  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

For more information contact:  
Cheryl Geras at cgeras@lcscmail.com  

 

 

about Grimmer Middle School’s 

Washington, D.C. Trip 
Wednesday, January 30th  

6:00 p.m. 

Grimmer Library 

 Please attend this brief, interactive meeting for  
parents and students! 

 

Our Trip Dates are October 24 – 26, 2019 

To sign up for the trip, visit worldstrides.com/signup  
and use Trip ID #170131. 
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